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This NOTICE is issued by the Securities Commission of The Bahamas (“the Commission”) pursuant 
to its authority under the Securities Industry Act, 2011, the Investment Funds Act, 2019, the 
Financial and Corporate Service Providers Act, 2020 and the Digital Assets and Registered 
Exchanges Act, 2020 (“the Acts”). 

Due to the surge in active COVID-19 cases within The Bahamas, commencing Tuesday 4 January 
2022, the Commission will cease hosting in-person meetings with third parties, including registrants 
and licensees until Monday 17 January 2022 or the Commission advises otherwise. 

If you have scheduled a meeting with representatives of the Commission, you will be contacted to 
make alternative arrangements for a virtual meeting. Any deliveries to the Commission are to be 
left at the security desk during normal business hours. 

The Commission thanks all of its stakeholders for their understanding and patience during this 
challenging time and expresses best wishes to registrants, licensees, vendors and the public for 
their continued health and well-being. 

Any inquiries concerning this notice may be directed to the Commission at info@scb.gov.bs. 

 


